
 
 

 

 

TOWN OF STETTLER 

 

EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY 

 

Are you a high school or post secondary student who hasn’t found summer 

employment yet? 

 

The Town of Stettler is accepting applications for a casual employment position 

in its Transportation department. Suitable candidates must have a good attitude, 

be safety conscious, and a team player. The position is for a general laborer, with 

landscaping, line painting, crack filling work to be expected.  A Class 5 Drivers 

License is required.  

 

Compensation begins at $19.73 per hour, but could be adjusted depending 

upon experience. Hours of work 40 hours a week, Monday – Friday from 7:30am -

4:30pm. 

 

Submit resumes to Sarah McCrindle, 5031 – 50 Street, Box 280, Stettler, AB T0C 2L0, 

or e-mailed to smccrindle@stettler.net before June 12th. 

 

The Town of Stettler thanks all for their interest however only those receiving an 

interview will be contacted. 


